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October 31, 2008

Shane Partlow, Rowan Joseph & Kevin Horton
c/o Theatre A Go-Go, Inc.

3634 Unit #4 Kalsman Dr.

Los Angeles, CA 90016

Shane, Rowan & Kevin:

WOW! I cannot put down on paper all of the wonderful comments I am hearing about your
performance at the Fredonia Opera House this past weekend. By all accounts, The Queen of
Bingo was one of the best shows to hit the Opera House in a long time! I hope the evening was
an enjoyable one for you as well.

Many patrons have called or stopped me on the street to tell me what a wonderful time they
had. Several noted it was their first time at the Opera House and that they definitely would be
back for more events!

Dan, Marsha and I all personally enjoyed your performance as well. Since we attend all of the
events here, it’s a little harder for us to get excited over any single performance. Not so in the

case of your show; we enjoyed every minute!

You guys are a breeze to work with; we wish all our guest artists were as professional and
considerate as you.

Thanks again for a wonderful show.

Warm regards,

Rick A. Davis, APR
Executive Director



